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Hello Pastor, 

For those of you who do not know me, my name is Karen Smith. My husband, Roy, and I have worked in Pastoral 
Ministry in COGOP since 1982. I am the Director of the OASIS Retreat (Older Adults Still in Service). We are 
planning this relaxing and fun filled time for October 5-6, 2018, at Camp Nikao. 

Our OASIS team includes Roy and I, Herman and Jeri Riley from Mt Sterling, and Paul and Georgia Ewashko from 
Georgetown. We have a specific goal in mind for this Retreat and need the assistance of all our local churches 
to assure that we are able to meet it.  Our goal is to make this Retreat “FREE” to all of our older saints that are 
50 years old and older. 

It is important to recognize our older adults who have worked tirelessly throughout their lives in the service of 
the Lord. Their value is immeasurable and should always be treasured. To make this happen we need Partnering 
Sponsors to fund the OASIS Retreat.  

GOLD:   $300.00 
SILVER:   $200.00 
BRONZE:   $100.00 

We are aware that some of our Churches annually sponsor their older adults. We commend you for loving and 
honoring them in this way. Please continue to sponsor them and we assure you that your gift to your older 
adults will be recognized during the retreat as well. 

We are Sponsoring a Special Event this year following the OASIS Retreat and we are praying that it will raise the 
money we need for next year’s (2019) OASIS Retreat.  The BOWLING FAMILY will be here in CONCERT on 
Saturday afternoon @ 1:00 p. m.  Tickets are on sale through the State Office or the Retreat Team for $20.00 
each.  Our seating is limited to 350 people. You will need to get your tickets ASAP. This Concert is for ALL AGES 
and we are asking that each Pastor assist us with getting the word out to your congregation and promoting the 
Bowling Family Concert. 

The OASIS Retreat Team would like to express our appreciation to each of our Pastors for their work for the Lord 
and for supporting the state functions. 

Working together for HIM, 

Karen Smith                                                                    


